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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Liliana & Lena 

Class 2 
Aadvik & Harlen 

Class 3 
Toby & Ayelah 

Class 4 
Ben & Nevaeh 

Class 5 
Whole Class 

Class 6 
Whole Class 

Nursery 
Tulay & Liya 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Chloe 

Class 2 
Jewel 

Class 3 
Angel 

Class 4 
Amrit 

Class 5 
Daria 

Class 6 
Carter 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 11th July 2025 

On Monday and Tuesday our Year 2s spent time at their new schools. They have come 
back with lots of enthusiasm about transition. 
 

On Wednesday Classes 5 & 6 had a rather warm Sports Day at Donnington 
Wood CE Junior School. Thank you to everyone who came to watch and to 
the Junior School for hosting us while we have no field. Also a big thank you 
to our Crossbar coaches and Mrs Marshall for organising our Sports Days. 
 

The builders are continuing to prepare the temporary classrooms and we are hoping to 
be able to start moving in during next week. We do not expect there to be any changes 
to the start and end of the day before the end of term. We will send out more 
information next week about September.  

 

This week everyone in school has been voting. We will announce the winning 
choice on Monday. The treat will take place during school time.  

Next week’s 
word….holiday 

Attendance 
Whole School - 96.03% 
Class 1 - 97.35% 
Class 2 - 95.77% 
Class 3 - 88.19% 
Class 4 - 96.53% 
Class 5 - 99.11% 
Class 6 - 96.76% 
 

Lates = 30 

Lost Learning =   

3 hours 42 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 1 

Breakfast Club  
7:45 - 8:40    
£2 per day 

Please come to the main door for 
Breakfast Club. 

Please ensure your child's 

account is paid to date before 

the end of term.  

In the really hot weather please 
make sure your child has a sun 
hat in school or nursery every 
day. We will provide water to 

drink throughout the day. Sun cream can 
be applied at home before children come 
into school / nursery. In extreme heat we 
do not take the children outside to play. 

Friday 18th July   

last day of term 

Leavers’ Assembly 

Thursday 17th July 

1:30pm 
Parents of children in Year 

2 are invited to join us for a 
final assembly lead by our 
Year 2 pupils. We expect 

the assembly to last about 
30 minutes, so parents 

should still be able to get to 
the Summer Fair at the 
Junior School. Year 2 
children will be able to 

leave once the assembly has 
finished.  

 

Free Summer Holiday activities 

taking place at school for pupils 

eligible for Free School Meals  

(in Year 1 & 2).  

See the next page for details.  

Places are limited so sign up soon. 
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Running here at our school  
Free for all children eligible for Free School Meals.  


